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      BY E-MAIL  

gvegh@mccarthy.ca 
 
March 16, 2016  
 
Mr. George Vegh 
Counsel 
McCarthy Tétrault LLP 
PO Box 48, Suite 5300 
Toronto-Dominion Bank Tower 
Toronto ON M5K 1E6 
 
Dear Mr. Vegh: 
 
Re: Request to vary leave to construct (LTC) approval granted in EB-2013-0203  

Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File Number EB-2016-0126 
 
This will acknowledge receipt on March 14, 2016 of your motion pursuant to Rule 40.01 of 
the Board’s Rules of Practice and Procedure for the OEB to vary the LTC Order granted in 
EB-2013 0203. You state that the motion is required to modify the transmission route at 
the request of the Ontario Ministry of Transport. The Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) has 
assigned File Number EB-2016-0126 to this matter. Please refer to this file number in all 
future correspondence to the Board regarding this matter. All information related to this 
matter must be filed with the Board Secretary. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Michael Lesychyn, Project 
Advisor at 416-440-7632 or Michael.Lesychyn@ontarioenergyboard.ca. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
 
cc:  Peter Ascherl, Counsel to FWRN LP and NR Capital General Partnership 

Gael Gravenor, Enercon  
Paul Nunes, Corridor Management Officer, Ontario Ministry of Transportation 


